15th July 1971

Sir William MacTaggart, A, R, A., Hon. R. A, ,

LL.D.,
4 Drummond Place,

Edinburgh.
; S
Dear Sir William, CAT. Cf

I enclose a cheque for £325 for the Still Life, No. 517
in the Summer Exhibition at the Royal Academy, and I should be
grateful if you would send me the authorisation so that we may arrar
for collecting the painting at the end of the Exhibition.

Yours sincerely,

Enc. D. M, C. Donald.



